
	

	

ON THE MOVE 

Project meeting at the IFM-SEI Camp: 26th July,  14:00 – 18:00 

Dear friends,  

Your organisations are taking part in IFM-SEI’s global project “On the Move”, exploring 
the topic of youth mobility from all sides.   

The objectives of the project are:  

- To motivate children and young people for international cooperation 
- To support children and youth organisations in better dealing with visa obstacles and lobby for 

better visa policies 
- To share experiences in working with refugees and migrants 
- To equip youth workers with competencies to better include refugees and migrants in their 

organisations and cooperate with refugee groups and organisations 
- To share experiences with (inter-) regional cooperation and explore practical possibilities for 

regional youth work 
- To give the space to the Latin-American and African regions to develop their regional cooperation 
- To offer space to discuss the topic of migration and refugees within the capitalist system and how 

it affects different communities 
- To offer the space to discuss the effects of the current visa policies 
- To create effective and attractive online tools to share results and to educate on the topic 

 
We will arrange seminars on the topics of refugees, visa and regional youth work, two regional 
seminars in Africa and Latin America and training on-line! That means that different people from 
your organisations can be involved in different phases of the project. 

 

In order to kick-off the project and get to know each other and the topic a bit  
more, we invite you to our On the Move workshop at the IFM-SEI Camp 2016!  

The workshop will take place on Tuesday 26th July from 14:00 to 18:00. We will 
announce the exact place during the camp, so keep an eye out for our advertisement.  

During the meeting, you will get to know the other organisations involved in the project and start 
reflecting on the big issues around mobility. We will also plan how we can make the project 
visible during the camp and motivate others to join our On the Move workshops!  

We invite three people per organisation to our workshop, but it ’s  also okay to 
bring one or two more. Please let us know the names of three people by 21 
June, so that we know who we can expect.   

 Friendship,  

The On the Move steering group (Christine, Simon, Luisa and Delphine) 


